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19th July 2016 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian of Years 3/4 (for September) 

Prehistoric Day! 

As part of our exciting curriculum we have invited Gripping History in to teach the 
children about Prehistoric Britain on Tuesday 13th September. Throughout the day 
the children will get to explore clothing, tools and pottery used in Prehistoric periods 
as well as comparing Neolithic homes (Prehistoric period) with their own.  

On Tuesday 13th September 2016  we would like the children to dress up in 
Prehistoric clothing as either an Iron Age Briton, a Bronze Age person or a Stone 
Age person (please see reverse for ideas!).  

This day will be an exciting opportunity for the children to really understand this part 
of our history.  

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2.00 per child.  This will cover the cost 
of the tutors who lead the workshops. 

We hope you have a great Summer Holiday and look forward to seeing you in 
September for a fun packed term. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Mrs Sarah Chapman-Allen 
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